

Mr Russ Williams

Dear Russ.

I am writing to thank you for auctioneering on the Simply Red Race Night. I am delighted to announce that the evening was a great success and raised in the region of £40,000. This simply would not have been possible without help on the night.

The Simply Red Summer Race Night hosted a fantastic evening of exciting horse racing, a whole range of unique auction items and an incredible music concert which not only impacted dramatically to the total fundraising amount, but also added substantially to the overall experience of the evening. The night has received many compliments and many of our guests are keen to attend the event next year, if we wish to repeat the event.

I hope you enjoyed your evening.

Thank you once again and I hope we are able to work together again in the future.

With very best wishes,

Hayley Banyard Events Assistant DL – 0207 340 0423